Virtual Learning Tips

Online learning will start for all NYC students
beginning Monday, March 23.

Look out for announcements from your child’s school
about what program they will be using to offer virtual
learning.

Your school is able to loan out technology for students
who need it.

You can also access the internet using the web browser
on PS4 and XBox.

Reach out to a teacher if your child needs extra help
understanding the work.

Access the following websites for more academic work
students can do at home.
® Learn At Home

https://www.schools.nyc.gov/learning/learn-at-ho
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e Brainpop.com

e Discovery Kids in Spanish
https://www.discoverykidsplay.com/

The city will also open some school buildings beginning

Monday, March 23 for families who still have to report to
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Need help
connecting to the
internet?
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The Cable companies listed
below are offering free
service to families who
have children in K-2.

Spectrum- 1-844-488-8395

Optimum/altice-
1-866-200-9522

Comcast- 1-855-846-8376
for English and
1-855-765-6995 for
Spanish;

Comcast is also offering free
wi-fi access to hotspots
around the country. You
can learn more here
https://corporate.comcast.c

om/covid-19
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